
 
 

 
 
28th September 2018  
 

 
To: Parents of Children in Year 1 and 2  
 
 
Dear Parents, 

 

Trip to Bolsover Castle - Friday 19th October 2018 
 

A visit to Bolsover Castle in Derbyshire has been arranged for Friday 19th October 2018.  This will support our History 

and Science topics, looking at how people used to live and materials all around us. During this trip, the children will have 
a guided tour of the castle using an interactive guide.  There will also be an opportunity for the children to go on the new 
adventure playground, which is built from natural materials. 
 
Children should be dropped off at school as normal in the morning (no later than 8.45am); we shall return home for 
3.30pm. They may bring a small amount of money to spend in the shop (£5 max). They will also need a rainproof coat, 
warm hat, scarf and gloves (depending on the weather) a snack and a drink; these can be carried inside their school 
swimming bag. A packed lunch will be provided by school and children should wear their PE kit. 
 
The cost of the trip is £13, which can be added to your next termly fees invoice. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs G Wand  
Year 1 Teacher 
 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 
 
 

 

Trip to Bolsover Castle - Friday 19th October 2018 
 

Child’s Name:  Form:  

 
I give my permission for my child to visit Bolsover Castle on Friday 19th October 2018 and to use the 
adventure playground. I acknowledge the need for obedience and responsible behaviour on their part. I 
understand that there is some level of risk in every activity but that this visit will be managed to minimise the 
risks involved. 
 
I believe my child to be medically fit for this visit. 
 
I agree to the sum of £13 to be added to my next termly fees invoice. 
 
Please note that by signing the consent form you are agreeing to the cost of the trip, even if your child 
does not take part in the visit. 
 
 
Signed:  Date:  

 
Please return to Mrs Wand by Friday 5th October 2018 

 


